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December 2023 

Reminder date change for our De-
cember meeting.  We are  
having a lock in at the Extension 
Center on December 8th.  We 
will start at 4:30pm.  Have your rides drop you off at the back 
door.  If you are spending the night you will need to be picked 
up at 10:00am on the 9th.  If you are not spending the night 
you will need to be picked up by 11:00pm on the 8th.   

 
We will provide dinner from Golden 
Corral, drinks, and breakfast. Please 

bring snacks to share with the group for the rest of the night.  
Chips, popcorn, cookies, candy, veggies, fruit, whatever you 
like to snack on.  

If you would like to be a 
part of the gift exchange 
bring a wrapped   

    $20 gift (no gift cards). 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 

You must let Ms. Cindy know if you 
are coming, and if you are spending 

the night so we can  plan for the food 
and prizes.   



 

 

Happy December everyone! I hope everyone had a wonderful Thanks-
giving. The Holidays can be a tough time of the year for some people. 
Know that if you ever need anything, I’m here by your side! The escape 
room was a lot of fun, I was so happy to see such a good turn out! We 
have another exciting activity for our December meeting as well! If you 
haven’t heard, we are planning a lock in! It is bound to be a lot of fun! 
Make sure to mark your calendars! As we wrap up 2023, try to be extra 
kind to each other. You never know what a smile can do for someone’s 

day! Lots of love and see you soon!  

Jeanne Apperson 

FROM YOUR PRESIDENT 

Savannah Pressley 

MEMBER SPOTLIGHT 



 December 

8th—4:30pm Christmas Party Lock in 

 Extension Center 

9th—10:00am Parents pick up YC 

 January 2024 

Board Meeting & General meeting dates TBA  

 

YC CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
DECEMBER/JANUARY 

Savannah became an official YC 

and Keeper of the coin winner.  

Talitha did a speech on why her 

cat is cute.  

Our board put on an escape room.  

The Mad Hatter 
Welcomed  

everyone to the 
room.  





Thanks to all of you who were able to ring bells 
for the Salvation Army 


